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       June 24, 2011 
 
 
 
Members of the CIP board, 
 
 I’m writing this letter on behalf of the Minneluzahan Senior Citizens Center.  
We here at the Center have a lot of handicapped members that come to do activates and 
meals, a number of members use walkers and wheelchair. The front doors of the Center 
do not have handicapped switch active door openers, we are asking for your financial 
assistance in this matter.  
 
 We are a nonprofit organization and work on a shoe string budget and do not 
have the resources to install the handicap door openers on our own.  This is not just for 
the convenience of the members, but is also a safety concern and a requirement for a 
public building. 
 
 This building is owned by the city of Rapid City and we lease it on an annual 
basis.  
 
 I have received two bids to install the switches; they are $5,414.89 and 
$5,315.00.  
 
 We would appreciate your looking into this matter at this time. 
 
 
 Alan B. Platt 
Director 
Minneluzahan Senior Citizen's Center 
315 N 4th Street 
Rapid City, SD 57701 
605-394-1887 (o) 
605-394-6816 (f) 
646-391-8800 (c) 
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